North Park students and parents,

With holidays fast approaching, many of you may be wondering about travel and your student.
At this time, no mandatory quarantine or isolation requirements are in effect for North Park
students that travel out of the area. Students are recommended to isolate, quarantine, and/or get a
COVD-19 test if they are exposed to, or have had a potential exposure to COVID-19.

Please, use your best judgement and follow these recommendations: physical distancing when
possible, mask wearing when physical distancing is not possible, hand washing, stay home if

sick, avoid people who are sick.

Guidelines for holiday travel are evolving based on the current surge of patients in Colorado and
most of the U.S.



